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Glad you liked it! Here's the revised version with "sidewalks" changed to "footpath":I'm against

the growing use of e-bikes in our community because they are causing more harm than good. Their
speed and quiet operation make them difficult for pedestrians and other road users to by
anticipate, leading to an increase in accidents and injuries. Many riders ignore basic traffic rules,
using footpaths or riding recklessly, which puts others—especially children and the elderly—at risk.
What was meant to be a convenient mode of transport is now wreaking havoc on public safety.





